
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 have worked really hard this term and have 

won all their ‘marbles’.  They have decided that for 

their marble treat on Friday 28th May they would 

like to visit Wraysbury Play Park. We will be 

walking there and back so please ensure your child 

comes to school on Friday with a raincoat and in 

their full school uniform. 

 

It is only a short visit so the children 

will be at school for their normal lunch break. 

 

Thank you, 

  

 

Mrs Broadway and Miss Wise 


